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Dear Friends and  

Supporters, 
 

                  
 

 

 

In our information letter of March 2021 we 

told you about the foundation having paid for 

the buying of a cultivator in the Romani 

village Ciumeghiu, Romania. 

 

Now we have got some pictures from there, 

showing how it has come to use. 

 

We are happy about the various small-scale 

projects making a difference for the better 

and we thank all our contributors. 

 

Summer greetings from 

the SB Foundation and our board 

members  
Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger  
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